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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

                         
W/E 19th July 2023 

Dear All, 
 
It never ceases to amaze me how quickly the academic year passes by! 
 
I would like to start by wishing our fabulous Year 6 pupils the best of luck for their future. They have, to a child, risen 
to the challenges of Year 6 and have been excellent ambassadors for the school. We have seen brilliance in each and 
every one of them and, I can honestly say that, if they show the focus they have shown this year they will be 
successful in their secondary school. Best of luck to all of you! 
 
I would like to say goodbye to a couple of members of staff. First of all, to Laura Watford who has been such a 
brilliant presence in Diamond Class this year. Laura is moving on to make a success of her Pilates business and we 
wish her the very best with this. Keep an eye out for classes which are already proving very popular. Also, a very sad 
farewell Lou Wookey. You all know Lou and she has been the heartbeat of the school for many years; she will be 
missed by parents, children, staff and governors alike. Lou is staying locally now and we truly hope that she will not 
be a stranger to us here.   
 
Finally, at the end of the academic year, I have a number of thanks to say. Firstly, to the fantastic children, who make 
it a pleasure to come into school every day. Next, to the amazing volunteers who give up their free time to enrich 
the education of the children: they bring so much to the school. Also, thanks to the brilliant governors, who provide 
Lisa and I with so much support and guidance: we certainly rely heavily on their expertise. Many thanks to ASSA – 
our PTA – who dedicate so much time to raising funds which are used to provide additional resources, trips and 
experiences for the pupils: I am always staggered by how much the raise.  Thanks to the staff who are quite 
incredible. Their dedication, caring nature and knowledge make this such a brilliant place for children to learn. 
Finally, to you the parents and guardians, who are such a positive support to myself and the staff.  
All Saints is such a special community!      
 
Have a fantastic summer, 
 
Nigel 
 
Key Dates 
 

4th September  Children start back at school 

 

13th September   School Photographs 
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STAFFING: For the upcoming academic year 2023/24, our staffing is as follows (this maybe subject to change) 

HEADTEACHER  
Mr Nigel Roberts 

 
DEPUTY HEAD 

Mrs Lisa Regan - SEND Lead 
 

DIAMOND CLASS 
Mrs Lisa Regan - Teacher 

Mrs Debbie Legg - Teacher  
Mrs Lorna Amor – TA 

Miss Jessica Kindred – TA 
Ms Tina Durose – TA (Job share) 

Ms Shareena Brooks - TA (Job share) 
 

RUBY CLASS 
Ms Sarah Barnes – Teacher 

Mrs Ellie Dennehy – Teacher 
Mrs Rio Parsons – Teacher/TA 

Mrs Rachel Amor - TA 
 

                                  
 

 OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR  
Mrs Kirsty Batten 

 
TOPAZ CLASS 

Miss Emma Skea-Strachan - Teacher 
Mrs Julia Parkinson – TA 
Miss Lauren Hopkins - TA 

  
 

SAPPHIRE CLASS 
Mr Christopher Grant-Peterkin - Teacher 

Mrs Laura Jo Gawler - TA 
Mrs Carolina Williams - TA 

 
CARETAKER 

Mr Darren Eveleigh 
 

                                   LUNCHTIME STAFF 
                                    Miss Tina Durose 
                                  Ms Shareena Brooks 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Pay 360 & School Meals 

Pay360 and Chartwells have ceased their contracts with us and other schools as of the end of this week. 
We have moved to a new system where you are able to book, rearrange and pay for clubs and school 
lunches in one place. If you are able to download School Gateway app or visit 
https://login.schoolgateway.com/0/auth/login to login in and organise this, there is an option to pay by 

cash using a PayPoint making this a lot more flexible.  

Lunches will not quite be live yet as we are still tweaking this but we will email out to you all when it is ready.  

Any problems please email Kirsty and she will get back to you. 

 

Notices: 

 

Two 'Messy' Church Holiday Workshops: 
Thursday August 24 @ 9.30am - 12.30pm 
Friday August 25 @ 9.30am - 12.30pm 
with games, crafts, creative exploration together! 
Refreshments 
Holwell Village Hall:  No Cost but BOOKING ESSENTIAL 
Please email Revd Jenny Nelson: jnelson12@outlook.com 
 

Bishops Caundle Church 

The new PCC of Bishops Caundle Church are looking for new members. If you are interested in joining, 
please contact Revd. Jenny Nelson on jnelson12@outlook.com. She has lots of exciting ideas and is looking 
for other to help her realise these.     

https://login.schoolgateway.com/0/auth/login
mailto:jnelson12@outlook.com

